
 LEON COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

Walt McNeil, Sheriff 
2825 Major James Morgan Jr. Way Tallahassee, FL 32304 

www.leoncountyso.com 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Javonni Hampton, Public Information Officer 

Office (850) 296-5260   

hamptonj@leoncountyfl.gov 

@LeonSheriff facebook.com/leonflso/ 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

   
Media Contact: Javonni Hampton    Date: March 26, 2025 

 

                                   LCSO Investigates Fatal House Fire 

On Wednesday, March 26, the Leon County Sheriff's Office and the Tallahassee Fire 
Department responded to a house fire in the 8000 block of Flicker Road. 

Upon arrival, deputies found the home fully engulfed in flames. As firefighters 
extinguished the fire, they discovered a deceased male inside the remnants of the 
home. 

LCSO detectives and the Florida State Fire Marshal's Office were called to assist with 
the investigation. Efforts are underway to confirm the victim's identity. 

The investigation remains ongoing. No foul play is suspected at this time. 
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